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Judith and John Rastl 

As some of you learned at the Lawn Party, John and 

I are getting ready to say goodbye to Portland and 

hello to Hilton Head, South Carolina.  Our condo 

here is listed but not yet sold, so we’re not exactly 

sure when we’ll be leaving.  That made the great 

send-off by our neighbors at the 7th Annual Lawn 

Party a total surprise. 

We will always cherish memories from that 

evening.  During John’s years as an Air Force pilot 

we’ve had many going away parties.  This party 

ranks up there with some of the best.  Here are some 

photos from the party. 

Bob McCue and Megan Ladd 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Judy and Fred Hill 

Nick Ciciretti, Louise Backer and Jenny McBrady 

 

Dick and Carol Joyal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     Andrea Turley and Lesa von Munkwitz-Smith 

There are many things John and I will miss when we 

leave Portland.  The 4th of July celebration on the 

Eastern Promenade.  The Old Port Festival.  Taking 

the ferry to Peaks Island.  Walking to neighborhood 

restaurants and so much more.  Most of all, though, 

we will miss our friends. 

In the years I’ve been writing On the Prom I have 

included Holiday Party and Lawn Party photos as 

well as some from other gatherings.  If you don’t see 

your face on the next page, it’s because I don’t have 

file photos of all the people we will miss. 

The collage on the following page tells a story better 

than words.  Pictures of our friends and memories at 

Promenade Towers.  
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